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Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school 

every day. 
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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   Welcome to this week’s Snippets – we can hardly believe that it is almost 

the end of the Autumn Term! 

Reminder – all clubs finished last week. 

Christmas Play Tickets 

We are very pleased to let you know that everyone who requested 

additional tickets for our performances next week, have all the tickets 

they asked for.   

We look forward to seeing you for our amazing performances! 

Please remember, we do not issue a physical ticket, we will have a list of 

how many seats you have booked and you will be ‘signed in’ on the 

door. 

To avoid any embarrassment, please be aware that if a guest is not on 

our list, they will not be able to stay for the performance.  Also, please 

remember that babies and small children are required to have a 

booked place.   

Hemingbrough Honours Programme 

We are so pleased that lots of children are 

taking part and are keen to graduate in 

their chosen subjects.  

Congratulations to Theo, Y3, who 

graduated in History last week – well done 

Theo! 
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Dates for the Diary… 

Tues 6th Dec 

• Willow Class Kings Church Trip 

 

Wed 7th Dec 

• Beech Swimming – final session 

 

Fri 9th Dec 

• Beech Class Kings Church Trip 

 

Mon 12th Dec 

• Christmas Concerts 

 

Tues 13th Dec 

• Christmas Concerts 

 

Thur 15th Dec 

• Christmas Party Day and Christmas Dinner 

 

Fri 16th Dec 

• Christmas Jumper Day & School Closes  

 

Wed 4th Jan 

• School Re-opens for Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Last week’s winning class was Willow again! 

Well done Willow class. Your £10 reward will be 

“banked” for you to use towards the end of the 

year. 

The raffle winner (all children are entered into 

the raffle if they have been in school all week 

and on time) was Matilda in Yr1, 

congratulations Matilda! 

Inspirational Person 

 

Mary Seacole 

 

Christmas at St Mary’s Church   

Wednesday 7 Dec 4pm - Tree lighting with carols, 

hot chocolate & mince pies 

 

Sunday 11 Dec 3.00pm - Christingle service Come 

and get your Christingle orange while we donate to 

The Children's Society 

 

Saturday 24 Dec 3.00pm - Fun nativity, dress up as a 

king, shepherd, Mary, angel or whatever you have in 

your dressing up box. 

 

Christmas Activities 

In addition to play performances on 

Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th: 

 

Thursday 15th Dec -  Party Day and Christmas 

Dinner   

Children can come dressed in their party 

clothes, but please ensure they are suitably 

dressed for being outside at play and 

lunchtimes! 

 

Friday 16th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day 

Children can come in their Christmas 

jumpers / clothing.  We will also be doing our 

annual ‘Reindeer Run’ so please ensure 

children have suitable footwear, or trainers / 

pumps they can change into.  

School closes at normal time.  We reopen on 

Wednesday 4th January. 

 


